
 

All the children in school will be taking part in our termly Peer 

Reading event on Friday 14th December. They are invited to 

wear a Christmas Jumper to school as part of Christmas 

Jumper Day and bring their favourite Christmas/winter themed 

story to share with their peers in another class or year group 

during the day.  

Happy Reading! 

 


